
																			 	
	

	
	

	
	 	

	
	 	 	 		

	 	 		
	 	 		

		
	 	 	

	
	

	
	 	 	 	

	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	
	  

 
	

	 	 	

	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

		

		

Library	Seeks	Community 	Feedback 

PRESS	RELEASE 
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July 	24,	2020 
Carroll County Public Library 
1100	Green Valley Road 
New Windsor, MD	21776 

Contact: Amber Farran 
443.293.3141 
afarran@carr.org 

CCPL	Encourages	Community 	to 	Complete	Online	Survey 	Now through August 21 

Carroll County, MD – Carroll County Public Library invites the community to	be part of their strategic 
planning process for the next three years of library services by taking an	online survey. The Library 
needs feedback from the public to	continue to	provide the materials, services, and programs that the 
community wants to use. The survey takes a few	minutes to complete, and the information provided 
will help Carroll County Public Library plan for the future. The survey will run from July 23 through 
August 21, 2020. Community members 	can 	take 	the 	survey 	at 	the 	following 	link 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CCLibrary2020 or on	the library’s 	website 
at https://library.carr.org/survey.asp. 

#	 #	 # 

For more information, contact Amber Farran at 443-293-3141 or afarran@carr.org. 
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